
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   December 30, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0927-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

BAE Systems is continuing its review of the frequencies specified by MAG and expects to reply and/or
amend its application in the very near future.

BAE Systems has been closely coordinating with its program personnel regarding these frequencies and
expects to hear back shortly.

It is requested that BAE Systems be provided until January 15, 2020 to provide a reply or amend the
application accordingly.

It is requested that the application be kept in pending status until BAE Systems provides its reply.   

Best regards,   

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


